PUBLIC NOTICE




The Mary C. O’Brien Governing Board announces its intention to hold a Regular Meeting.  The public is invited to attend.  The meeting will be held as follows:




DATE:			TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 10, 2019


LOCATION:		VILLA OASIS HIGH SCHOOL
[bookmark: _GoBack]BATTS CONFRENCE ROOM

TIME:			2:00 p.m.


